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The WAIP is deeply saddened to announce the sudden death of its Plan 
Manager, Ralph M. Herrmann.  Ralph took on the job of Plan Manager of the 
WAIP in 2000, and has guided the Auto Plan through a multitude of changes 
over the last 10 years with a steady and reassuring hand.  He was 
instrumental in making many changes in the auto and worker’s 
compensation insurance industry countrywide.  Ralph represented the WAIP 
and its members with passion and diplomacy in his role as Plan Manager.  
His great sense of humor and quick wit made him a popular speaker and 
educator. 
 
Ralph was a devoted husband and father, and his favorite pastime was golf.  
Many of our best memories of Ralph are his stories and adventures from the 
golf courses he has played with his family, friends, and colleagues. 
 
Ralph will be greatly missed by all who had the pleasure of knowing and 
working with him. 
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